
 
 

Hello everyone, 

 

Here is our new update: Friday, March 20th will be the current Lady Express Schedule. Starting 

Monday, March 23rd, we will be running the Lady Cat in replace of the Lady Express. This new 

schedule update will be for the next two weeks or until we need to make a change. 

We will continue to run Monday, Wednesday, and Friday and focus on the essential services 

needed for the people who rely on us for mail, groceries and transportation. Grocery pick up 

will also remain the same until further notice. 

With running the Lady Cat, we are changing our departure and arrival times: 

 DEPART: UP          DEPART: DOWN    

Chelan: 11:00 AM                           Stehekin: 1:30 PM 

Fields Point: 11:20 AM                 Lucerne: 1:40 PM 

Lucerne: 12:20 PM           Fields Point: 2:45 PM 

Stehekin Arrival: 12:30PM(1 Hour Layover)   Chelan Arrival: 3:00 PM 
     

Office hours will be 10AM-11:30AM on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Our team will continue 

to work from home to stay safe and healthy. Deliveries can continue to be made daily and we 

will manage them as they come in. 

Anyone wanting to come stay in Stehekin or take a day trip, we strongly encourage you to come 

another time as most services are still closed or temporarily shut down due to COVID-19. 

 

*If you are planning to travel with us, please contact our office to let us know when so we can 

manage our numbers per the mandates of the State of WA.* 

 

Real time updates with be posted on our Facebook page and any major changes will come via 

email. If someone you know is not getting our updates, please email us at 

info@ladyofthelake.com. We will continue to give you updates and information as to whether 

these changes will continue, need additional tweaks or return to normal. 

Once again, thank you for your understanding and patience through this time. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Stay safe and healthy! 

 

Sincerely, 

Discover Lake Chelan and Lake Chelan Boat Company Management 
Phone: 509.682.4584 

Email: info@ladyofthelake.com 
Website: www.ladyofthelake.com 
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